Craig. Sondra

From: Gebhart, Dave <Dave.Gebhart@delaval.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 5.01 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fwd: Town PC

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Sondra , thank you for the time today. Here is the town planning commission approval. I'll be on-site Tuesday
evening for the J&A meeting
Best Dave

From: Gebhart, Dave <Dave.Gebhart@delaval.com>
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 4:54 PM

To: Gebhart, Dave <Dave.Gebhart@delaval.com>
Subject: Fwd: Town PC

From: Christina Peterson <cpeterson@townofshelby.com>
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 10:04:41 AM

To: Gebhart, Dave <Dave.Gebhart@delaval.com>

Cc: Fortune Weaver <fweaver@townofshelby.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Town PC

Dave,

Fyi, the Town Planning Commission recommended approval to the Town Board for your CSM. The Town Board will
review on Tuesday, May 3, at 5:00.

Fortune, please put this first on the agenda for Tuesday.

Christina Peterson
Administrator

Town of Shelby
2800 Ward Avenue
La Crosse, W1 54601
608-788-1032, ext. 4



